
    May 2023 Year 5 Enrichment Day  

Wet and Wild Time for Cygnus 

The Year 5  children were invited to a day at Burford School to ex-

perience a typical school day. They all participated in a range of 

lessons such as science, design technology, languages and infor-

mation technology.  

 

 

Friday 5th May                                      
Whole School Picnic in Celebration 
of the King’s Coronation  

 

Monday 8th May                           
Bank Holiday  

 

9th May -12th May                         
KS2 SATs  week 

 

Wednesday 17th May                           
Natalie Hunt to deliver RSE to                
Pegasus Class 

 

Monday 15th May                           
Selected children from Pegasus to 
Burford Partnership Quad Kids 

 

Tuesday 23rd May                           
Selected children from Pegasus to 
Burford Partnership Quad Kids 

 

Friday 26th May                                      
End of Term 

 

Tuesday 6th June  
Start of term  
Phoenix Swimming Lessons every 
Tuesday  

 

Friday 16th June  
Selected children to the Burford 
Partnership Dynamos Cricket  
Competition  

Saturday 17th June  
Alvescot Fete 1.30pm  

to 4.30pm 
 
Monday19th June  
Pegasus Trip to  
Ashmolean Museum  
 

Thursday 22nd June  

Class Photos  
 

Friday 23rd June  
Phoenix residential to Court Hill  
 

Wednesday 28th June  
Year 2 Musical Festival  
Performance at Burford School 

Despite the terrible weather the children thoroughly 

enjoyed their visit to the Cotswold Wildlife Park and 

learning all about African animals.  Thankfully the ani-

mals still put on a show in the rain!  It certainly tested 

how waterproof our school coats are!  



 Kannst du Deutsch sprechen? 

“All Out”  

Children in Cygnus, Tucana and Phoenix classes all  
enjoyed the opportunity to play cricket and rain didn’t 
delay play. Gareth Dawson from Gloucestershire    
Cricket Club was impressed with the  children’s deter-
mination and spirit.  
If your child would like to play more  cricket you can 
sign them up at allstarscricket.co.uk for under 8s or 
dynamoscricket.co.uk for children aged 8-11. 

Update from Governors… 
We are delighted that the advertisement for the new headteacher at St Peter's is now 
live.  Over the coming weeks we would expect prospective candidates to come and visit St Pe-
ter's, prior to submitting their application.  A further update on the headteacher recruitment 
process will be shared after the half-term break.  

England and Wales Cricket Board (ECB) - The Official Website of the ECB  

 Message from Governors… 

We are delighted that the advertisement for the new headteacher at St Peter's is now 

live.  Over the coming weeks we would expect prospective candidates to come and visit 

St Peter's, prior to submitting their application.  A further update on the headteacher  re-

cruitment process will be shared after the half-term break.  

Year 4 Burford Partnership 

MFL Day  

Our year 4 children enjoyed 

learning different words in 

Spanish, German and French 

through a variety of indoor ac-

tivities and outdoor sports ac-

tivities. Did you bring your child 

to school in a flugzeug today? 

 

FoSPs Update… 

Easter Fayre 2023  

Fundraising! 

We’re delighted to an-

nounce that we made 

£855.00. Thank you for  

supporting the event. 

 

Monthly Lottery Draw 

The draw took place on 

28th April in the play-

ground and the winning 

number 27 belongs to…. 

Mrs Maureen Brinklow 

Congratulations!  

And remember “You’ve 

got to be in it to win it!”  

 

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars

